January 14, 2021

Water Study Committee Meeting Minutes

Roger Hinrichs opened the meeting at 5:30 pm and read the affidavit of posting.

Discussion was made on the applications for well testing, about 60 so far. There was a mistake made on
the brochures, Rick Painter corrected this mistake.

It is believed as we get closer to the dead line there will be a greater return of applications.

Next month will include discussion on mapping those wells we will know to get tested to that point and
discuss strategy if we need to fill in missing areas.

The next scheduled meeting is February 11, 2021 at 5:30 pm

Meeting adjourned at 5:55 pm



